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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 10:44 AM
To: 'Daly, Kristen'
Cc: Kay Chandler (kchandler@theolsonco.com); Emerson, Kyle
Subject: RE: San Lorenzo well destruction - 5/17/13

Kristen, 
Thanks for the update. 
 
Please submit the well destruction report by June 17, 2013; this will allow enough time to close it by the end of June. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Daly, Kristen [mailto:Kristen.Daly@stantec.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 10:35 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Kay Chandler (kchandler@theolsonco.com); Emerson, Kyle 
Subject: San Lorenzo well destruction - 5/17/13 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
The well destruction on Bockman Rd. in San Lorenzo is scheduled for this Friday. When it is completed, we will submit a 
well destruction report. Thanks! 
 
Kristen Daly 
Project Geologist 
Stantec 
25864 - F Business Center Drive 
Redlands CA 92374 
Ph: (909) 255-8213 
Fx: (909) 335-6120 
Kristen.Daly@stantec.com 

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


